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National Storytelling Week 
 

This is now in its 19th year.  The event was 

created to increase awareness of the art, 

practice and value of oral storytelling.  It is 

held during the first week of February every 

year. 

 

In school: 
 

 On Friday 1st February 

teachers and support 

staff will hold a 

storytelling session.  

Children may choose 

which story they listen 

to.  

 

 Children to bring story 

books /  props / puppets 

etc into school for 

playtime and lunchtime.  

They can use the props and puppets to act 

out their stories on the yard. 

 



National Storytelling Week 
 

At home: 
 

 We hope parents will either read or tell 

stories at home – make it interesting by 

adding some drama with actions and 

different voices 

 

 Bedtimes stories are a 

favourite 

 

 Watch people and make 

a story up about them – 

child/ren could do this too. 

 

 

Get Caught Reading 
 

This is our ongoing challenge – 

take photos of your children 

reading in unusual places – tweet 

them to us so we can add them to 

our Wall of Fame! 



 

 

 


